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NEWS*TALK *SPORTS FIGHTING FOR WHA’T'S RIGHT-

October 11, 2012

Dear John Sampson,

Thank you for your letter and for tuning us in on Friday, October 5th, 2012.
You indeed have received our broadcasts and we want to congratulate you on
your interest and efforts in DX radio reception.
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Patrick Wahl

Chief Engineer
WWIB/WOGO Radio
Stewards of Sound, Inc.
2396 Hallie Road
Chippewa Falls, WI 54729



